
At the last Celebration Assembly 
Star Award’s on Red Nose Day 

the certificates went to Kes and 
Meghan in Dinghy Class, Louis and 
Ellysia in Skiff Class, Kade and 
Kirby in Sloop Class, Maddie in 
Lugger Class and Jessica, Flynn 
and Kira in Schooner Class.  
Congratulations and well done, you’re all shining Mousehole stars! 
 

On Monday our two Year 3 & 4 and a Year 5 & 6 teams took park in 

the sports hall Athletics event.  Both teams did very well with the 
Year 3 & 4 team qualifying for the County finals in April.  Take a 

look at our Hockey team {front cover} who have also won every 
game in the finals and have now qualified for the Cornwall Games. 
Great team work everyone! 

Diary Dates for information: 
 Saturday, 21st March, Regional football finals, Bristol. 
 Thursday, 26th March, Lugger & Sloop Narnia workshops. 
 Friday, 27th March, Easter Egg raffle. 
 Monday, 30th March, start of Easter holidays. 
 Monday, 13th April, start of Summer term. 
 Wednesday, 22nd April, RNLI beach safety talk. 
 Wednesday, 29th April, Bags2School collection at 9:00am. 
 Monday, 4th May, school CLOSED for bank holiday. 
 Monday, 11th May, SATS week. 
 Monday, 18th May, Science week. 
 Thursday, 21st May, Harlequin class pictures. 
Don’t forget, dates can be found on the events page of our website. 

By clicking on events you can often find out more.  
www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk or search for Mousehole School. 

Have a great weekend! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours 
confidence, respect and a love of learning and prepares 

children for the challenges and adventures of life. 
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Our hockey winners! 



 

As a culmination of their topic this term the 

children of Schooner Class created a Greek 

taverna style meal for parents which was delicious.  They then 
presented a Greek tragedy entitled Opheous and Euridices {except 
ours was a bit funny} and what a fantastic performance—well 
done! 
 

On the theme of Wreck and Rescue in 

Skiff and Sloop Classes we kindly had 

Mr Harvey, Elle’s dad, come into school 
to show the children a fire engine from 
Penzance Fire Station.  The children 
were really excited to get close up and 
explore the engine.  
 

Dylan, from Sloop Class, writes: “On Wednesday we went to the 

Cinema to watch the Sloops and Skiffs films.  It was amazing when 
the film started because everyone was excited and the films were 
awesome.  Interestingly all the scripts were written by the children.  
Finally we all came out with a smile on our face ready to go home.” 
We hope those attending the premier enjoyed the films.  Watch out 
for the DVD coming out soon! 
 

Thank you everyone for your Red Nose Day donations and of 

course the super outfits.  We raised just under £100.  Also well done 
to Mickey in Schooner Class for winning the funny face competition. 
 


